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18 November 2020  
 

 
 
Dear Rhun, 
 
Thank you for your questions – in writing and in plenary – regarding the future of Time to 
Change in Wales, following the announcement that UK Government funding for Time To 
Change England will come to an end in March 2021.  Please accept my apologies for the 
delay in responding to your written question. 
 
I agree that tackling the stigma of mental health should be a priority for Government.  It is a 
theme included in our refreshed Together for Mental Health delivery plan 2019-22, which I 
am pleased take forward as Minister in my new role.  
 
As I stated in plenary I want Time to Change Wales to be able to continue its excellent work 
in an area where there is still much work to be done. Discussions are under way between 
Welsh Government officials and the Time to Change team over a possible funding 
extension and I will update you on those discussions as soon as I can.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Eluned Morgan AS/MS 
Y Gweinidog Iechyd Meddwl, Llesiant a’r Gymraeg 
Minister for Mental Health, Wellbeing and Welsh Language 
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